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Notice for Cancelation of Public Request for Proposals and Bids

1. The Customer, “Electric Networks of Armenia” CJSC (address:, 127 Armenakyan st., Republic of Armenia, Yerevan, telephone: (+374 - 10) 59-13-67 e-mail: Sargsyan_SM@ena.am, petrosyan_ak@ena.am, which is also the Procurement Organizer, hereby announces the cancellation of the open request for proposals for the performance of works on the construction of a new 10 kV outdoor switchgear for the 110/10/10 kV Avan substation, for the needs of the Customer, published on October 15, 2024 in “Aravot” newspaper, as well as on the website of “Electric Networks of Armenia” CJSC www.ena.am and the RA Ministry of Finance www.gnumner.am.
